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Craig, Sondra

From: mrclean430 <mrclean430@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 2:12 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Closing of north 8th street

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Toall council members. My family the Besl's have lived in the city of La Crosse for well over a hundred years and 
my grandfather Sylvester Besl bought over twenty parcels of land between 7th and 8th street and has paid taxes 
on that property for over one hundred years. He knew it may never be developed into anything but he thought 
paying taxes on it would help the city. Closing 8th street would hamper the value of our property if the land ever 
gets developed. (Possible North South corridor) We see no need to close a street for the financial benefit of one 
individual. Please vote no to the closing of this street. Thank you for your time.  
 
 
Michael Skiles 
Sent from my Galaxy 
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